
FISHERIES PROTECTION 
USE CASE

Several decades of over-fishing in most of the world’s major 

fisheries has created large declines in many commercially 

important fish populations across the world. The United Nation’s 

Fisheries and Agricultural Organization (UN FAO) report that 53 

percent of the world’s marine fishery resources are fully fished, 

or fished to the maximum sustainable level.

Today, Illegal, unreported and unregulated (IUU) fishing is 

recognized as a major threat to achieving sustainable fisheries. 

IUU vessels may or may not be using AIS, but they will usually 

be found in areas populated with legitimate fishing vessels, and 

often around a mother ship for transshipment. Traditionally, 

vessel monitoring systems (VMS) are used for monitoring 

fishing activities by National and regional Fishery Management 

agencies to prevent IUU fishing. UN FAO guidelines suggest 

VMS should transmit every 1 or 2 hours, but since its inception 

crews have tried to defeat VMS by spoofing the information 

sent.
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FISHERIES

WITH EXACTEARTH  
DATA USERS CAN

• Validate vessel positions 
received by the VMS to 
eliminate false reporting

• Reduce the individual 
‘point-to-point’ 
communication costs of 
VMS reports

• Identify the location of 
other legitimate fishing 
vessels, S-AIS can then 
determine the proximity of 
non-cooperative IUU vessels 
in the area

• Extend surveillance range 
beyond VMS to include 
areas where vessels are 
not intended to be fishing. 
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There is an undeniable need for better surveillance, reporting 

and enforcement of regulations for commercial fishing.

exactAIS provides the data necessary to establish fishery 

protection measures to deter vessels from over-fishing or fishing 

illegally. The ability to report on exact vessel positions and 

validate location information ensures that authorities have the 

information needed to prosecute violators.

AUTHORITIES GARNER 

THE INFORMATION 

NEEDED TO 

PROSECUTE 

VIOLATORS 

WITH exactAIS  
DATA SERVICES

• Compare data to vessel’s 
reported latitude and 
longitude, allowing 
authorities to identify 
spoofed position reports 
where illegal fishing may be 
taking place

• Correlate with vessel’s 
registration to the Fishery 
Management Agencies to 
quickly identify unregistered 
vessels in fishing waters and 
distinguish between licenses 
and IUU activity

• Provide hindsight for IUU 
activities that go unseen 
by helping authorities 
identify vessel patterns and 
profiles to flag ships that are 
suspicious

With simple filters, users are able to effectively track fishing fleets around 

Economic Exclusive Zones, allowing authorities to quickly identify non-

registered vessels fishing illegally in their territorial waters.
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